Department of Hispanic Studies The University SHEFFIELD S10 2TN

. 10th October 1979

Second Circular

Dear Colleague,

As announced, the XXV Annual Conference of the Anglo-Catalan Society will be held at the Instituto de España en Londres (102, Eaton Square, S.W.1) on Saturday, 10th November 1979.

Proceedings will begin with the Annual Lunch (12.30 for 1.00 p.m.) in the Instituto de España, and a detailed programme of the afternoon's meeting is enclosed with this circular. The full cost of the Conference and Lunch (including sherry and wine) will be \$5.00 per head. Space in the Instituto de España is restricted and numbers at the lunch will therefore have to be strictly limited to 45. Members are consequently urged to return to me the attached booking slip without delay and, in any case, before October 26th. In the event of oversubscription, the criterion of "first come, first served" will be rigorously observed. Book early to avoid disappointment. Any members who are unable to attend the Annual Lunch will be welcome at the rest of the afternoon's proceedings. Student members are reminded that a small subsidy towards the cost of the Annual Lunch is available to them from the Society's funds. The price to them will be \$4.00 each and they are requested to notify on the booking form that they are claiming this reduction.

Also enclosed with this circular are: the Minutes of the XXIV A G M and Agenda for the XXV A G M, a summary of Dr. Giner's paper and a subscription form for members who are unable to attend the meeting or who prefer to pay by post.

Members are also being sent copies of the updated account of the Society's Conferences.

Yours sincerely,

Man lates

Alan Yates Hon. Secretary